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Curious        kind        connected

This Week at Treloweth – Living
Our Values: Curious, Kind, and
Connected

This week has been a fantastic
opportunity for our children to
explore new ideas, develop their
understanding of the world, and
connect with others—truly
embracing our school values of
curious, kind, and connected.

Our Year 2 children visited the
church, where the Rector shared
the story of Easter, helping them
reflect on its meaning and
traditions. Their curiosity shone
through as they asked thoughtful
questions and deepened their
understanding of this important
time in the Christian calendar.
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 21st March 2025

Last day of
Spring term:
Friday 4th April.
(No Chough Club
after school on
this day)

Bank holiday -
Monday 21st
April.

Back to school -
Tuesday 22nd
April.
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Well done to our Diamonds
of the Week!

On Wednesday, some of our Key Stage 2 girls attended the
Tech She Can event in Summercourt, spending the day

problem-solving and coding. It was wonderful to see them
developing their confidence in technology and working

collaboratively to find creative solutions.

Yesterday, the whole school took part in a Trust-wide
broadcast about our first parliamentary election, learning
about democracy and the importance of having a voice. In
the afternoon, the children cast their votes on whether to
establish a Trust Choir or a Trust Chosen Charity. Today,

four of our pupils travelled to the Trust’s central offices to
help count the votes alongside children from other schools.

We now eagerly await the final decision!

A huge well done to all of our children for their enthusiasm
and engagement this week. Whether learning about Easter,
embracing technology, or taking part in democracy, they

have shown just how curious, kind, and connected they truly
are!

As ever, please do contact one of the team if you have any
questions or concerns.

Warm wishes

Mrs French
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Next Friday (4th April) is our Diamond Day, and
this term’s theme is STEM – Science, Technology,
Engineering, and Mathematics. The children will
get more information next week-parents do not
need to do anything. We are super excited about

this! Photos will be shared as soon as possible
after the event.



T a l k i n g  a s s e m b l y  q u e s t i o n :

This week’s winning team: Poldice!  

Maths whizz champions of
the week

Well done 3H!  

Should children set their own
bedtimes?
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House Point Results
28/2
189
199
208
192

7/3
302
216
362
318

14/3
352
463
296
370

21/3
348
406
392
347

28/3
284
253
329
338

4/4
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In year 2 this week we have been
learning about Talavera tiles. They are

made with clay that is only found in
Puebla, a town in Mexico. We have

started to make our own clay tile. After
the Easter holiday we will be learning

more about Mexico in geography.

We have been enjoying learning
about narrative poetry in year 3 this

week. We have taken inspiration from
The Mousehole Cat to perform a

poem and create rhyming couplets.

Year 2

The Year 1 children are having a fantastic
time in D&T, exploring their creativity as

they design and build their own free-
standing structures. They are learning

about stability and design, while having
lots of fun bringing their ideas to life!

Year 3
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Year 1

Rainbows and Sunbeams

Rainbows and Sunbeams have been loving
Drawing club. This week our focus text has been
Pingu. We have enjoyed bringing new vocabulary
to life and creating new adventures of own about

the characters and setting. 



This week, Year 5 learnt about
the Ancient Mayan custom of

death masks. These were made
to protect a person on their

journey to the afterlife. 5W used
the lesson to invite parents in, to

take part. As you can see we
have some very talented

children and parents in Year 5!

This week in D&T, year
4made fruit kebabs
after learning two

chopping techniques:
the claw and the

bridge.

Year 4

Year 6
Year 6 have been using drama

to think deeply about the
characters of The Invention of

Hugo Cabret. They showed
some great acting skills…and

had plenty of giggles!

Year 5


